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The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2494 by * 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2494 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2494 would prohibit the issuance of more than one traffic citation during a four-hour 

period to any motor vehicle found parked, standing, or stopped in the same location.  

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration states that passage of HB 2494 could result in 

fewer parking tickets being written on state grounds, but the fiscal effect would be negligible.  

The League of Kansas Municipalities cannot estimate what, if any, fiscal effect enactment of HB 

2494 would have upon Kansas cities.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2494 is not reflected 

in The FY 2015 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol  


